FAASTeam presents:

Building a Vans RV12 as a portal for youth into the world of
aviation and its principles of safety



EAA Chapter 20 at San Carlos Airport mobilized
a team of adult members to mentor high school
students to build a Van's RV-12 Kit Plane. This is
no small task and the work required is often
underestimated. Teamwork on a difficult project
is one of the best ways to unite a group and
inspire. Our EAA Chapter wanted to promote
aviation to the next generation by camaraderie
and a common goal as well as understanding one
of the underlying principles of aviation, safety.
The regulations involved with the safe production
of an aircraft will be covered.

Facilities, organization, tools, quality & safety,
and ownership will be presented in an audience
interactive format.

Join Bill Warner of EAA Chapter 20 at San Carlos
Airport as he presents this fun and inspirational
topic. Bill became motivated to pilot himself after
being stuck in airports too many times with
delayed and cancelled flights in 1993. He was 52
at the time. Since then he has accumulated
2,000 hours in single and multi-engine general
aviation planes.

This event qualifies for FAA Wings credit.
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Any questions, contact us at (650) 946-1700 or
info@sancarlosflight.com.

San Carlos Flight Center is committed to
promoting safety in general aviation through our
evening safety seminar programs. Space is often
limited so it is important to sign up early through
the FAA event notification system at
FAASAFETY.GOV. SCFC members may choose
to watch the seminar live over the web at home.
Contact your SCFC member service rep at (650)
946-1700 to confirm secure online access to any
particular seminar.
Directions: Directions to Room: Pilots who fly in should park
in transient parking on the opposite side of the field and
expect to walk about 10 minutes (.5 mile) to the Flight Center.
Suite 215 is upstairs in the northwest corner. On occasion,
gdes Ir>rl1ay be prearranged through San Carlos Aviation and
upply.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



